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COVID-19: Deferral of payment of social security 

contributions for March 2020 and May 2020 
 
 

The Government of the Slovak Republic 

approved the postponement of the payment 

of social security contributions for May 2020 for 

employers and for self-employed. The new 

regulation also repeatedly extended 

the deadline for paying social security 

contributions for March 2020. 

The social security contributions for March 2020 

and May 2020 are therefore due 

on December 31, 2020. 

This applies to both self-employed persons and 

employers, who experience a decline in net 

sales or income from self-employment 

of at least 40 % due to the emergency situation 

in connection with the COVID-19 pandemic. 

The deferral of payments only affects social 

security contributions (not the health 

insurance contributions), and only the part 

of the contribution borne by the employer. 

The social security contributions borne by the 

employee and paid by the employer has to be 

paid by the employer on the original due date. 

 

Your AUDITOR team 

 

Slovakia 

May 26th, 2020 


